Janna Benson-Caponera

From: Husted, Joseph (OJP) <Joseph.Husted@usdoj.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, February 5, 2019 8:16 AM

To: Janna Benson-Caponera

Subject: RE: Question regarding SCAAP grant use of funds

Good Morning,
Yes. That is an allowable use of SCAAP funding.

Joseph Husted

State Policy Advisor

Bureau of Justice Assistance
202-353-4411

From: Janna Benson-Caponera

Sent: Friday, February 1, 2019 4:29:04 PM (UTC+00:00) Monrovia, Reykjavik
To: SCAAP

Subject: Question regarding SCAAP grant use of funds

HI,
Our county, Collin County Texas, has a SCAAP grant award. We wanted to ask if the use of funds includes uniforms for
corrections officers in the correctional facility that houses alien inmates?

Thank you,

Janna M. Benson-Caponera

Grant Accounting & Reporting Manager
Collin County Auditor’s Office
972-548-4638
jcaponera@co.collin.tx.us




